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【AOSR からの情報】（As of 2025.01.23） 

Dear all, 

I am pleased to announce the publication of "Magnetic Resonance Imaging Safety: call for Action" in 
the Japanese Journal of Radiology. 
https://link.springer.com/article/10.1007/s11604-024-01729-7 

Thanks to the Asiasafe team and our ambassadors who have worked very hard over the past year on 
this project. We also thank the great support and encouragement of our president Professor 
Tomiyama. 

This is reported in the official website https://www.theaosr.org/safety/quality-standards-safety/5 

This is part of the AsaiSafe campaign to instill the culture and practice of MRI safety in our region. 
We are launching a series of activities to reach our safety goal. Please continue to be part of this 
mission of AOSR. 

Thanks 

KH Ng, Asiasafe Chair 

 

https://link.springer.com/article/10.1007/s11604-024-01729-7
https://www.theaosr.org/safety/quality-standards-safety/5

